
From: Kait Knight <kknight@diablowater.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2023 7:55 AM 
Subject: Candidate Statement- Scott Pastor, Vice President, Diablo Water District 
 

Candidate Statement 
                                       Scott Pastor, Vice President, Diablo Water District 

 
RE: Alternate Position Contra Costa County 
      Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO) 
                                                                                                                                     
 
I am pleased to announce my candidacy for the special district representative alternate seat on the Contra 
Costa County Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO). I respectfully request your vote to this 
commission. 
  
Reelected to the Diablo Water District in 2022, I am the immediate Vice President, and previously served 
as Vice President in 2021, 2022. 
  
I am retired from public service after serving 31 years in emergency services. 
  
Special districts provide a unique, tailored, and critical service to the community that we serve. As a 
segment of local government, we must have a strong voice in our county, orderly growth, and operation. 
Both my professional career and elected government experience provided me with the unique ability to 
voice the concerns of our communities, make fair and equitable decisions, and ensure proper oversight of 
local government boundaries in operations.       
  
I look forward to working with you now, and in the future, as we collectively support the future of the 
Contra Costa County. Please feel free to contact me directly at srpastor@diablowater.org. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 


